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Bayfront Ice Rink opens for skating tomorrow, January 9

[Duluth, MN] Bayfront Ice Rink will open for skating tomorrow, Saturday, January 9. The skating rink will be open from noon –
4:00 p.m. on Saturdays and Sundays and open from 3:00 – 7:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.

The warming house will remain closed until further notice. A bonfire will be available outside that skaters can use to warm up.

Concessions will be available on Saturdays and Sundays during regular operating hours.

Are you in need of skates? Skate loans will be available on the weekends.
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